
The Student Library Advisory Council will hold its second meeting of the academic year on Monday, Oct. 
17 from 5:00-6:30 pm in 703 Olin Library.  Pizza and drinks will be provided.  The agenda includes 
 
1. Information fluency  

One of the Library’s priority objectives for 2011-2012 is to ensure that Cornell students are 
information fluent by building information literacy programs that will achieve college learning 
outcomes.  Mary Ochs, Director of Mann Library, and Jaron Porciello, Coordinator of Instruction Services 
at Mann, will discuss the strategies the Library is employing to accomplish this objective and seek your 
input into the process.  
 
2. E-Portfolios 

A growing number of faculty are experimenting with the use of e-portfolios in their classes as a way 
to facilitate and assess learning.  CIT has a pilot e-portfolio program.   Oya Rieger, Associate University 
Librarian for Digital Scholarship Services, will talk about e-portfolios and seek your perspectives on this 
learning and assessment tool. 

 
3. Plans for a 5th floor graduate reading room in Olin Library  

Pat Schafer, Director of Service Strategies, will present the plans.  
 

4. Your issues and concerns 
 
Please RSVP to libadmin@cornell.edu. 
 
 
Edward Weissman 
Assistant to the University Librarian 
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